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Tulsa ‘Drive-In Church’ Set for March 26 at Admiral Twin 
Inter-denominational prayer and worship service will follow  

City, CDC and Health Department recommendations 
 

Tulsans are invited to worship and pray from the safety of their cars at “ALL IN at the Admiral Twin: A Night of 
Prayer and Hope,” at 7:30 or 9:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 26, at Admiral Twin Drive-in, 7355 E. Easton St.  
 
In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, churches in the Tulsa metro area are discouraged from meeting corporately. 
However, ALL IN adheres to current recommendations by the City of Tulsa, the Centers for Disease Control and the 
Tulsa Health Department. Live music led by Ben and Noelle Kilgore and a message from Alex Himaya, senior pastor 
of Battle Creek Church, will be televised on the drive-in’s double screens while attendees remain isolated in their 
cars. 
 
“With the onset of COVID-19; a declared National Emergency at the local, state and federal levels; churches, 
businesses, schools and other governmental agencies closing, or at the very least working remotely; the local 
church needs to not only speak to the issues that have confronted us, but seek to minister the hope found in Jesus 
Christ to a dark world,” said John Plum, senior pastor of TurningPoint Church and ALL IN co-organizer. “ALL IN at 
the Admiral Twin seeks to do this.” 
 
ALL IN is a recent, inter-denominational initiative of Tulsa-area churches working together to foster hope in Jesus 
Christ. The event is free to attend, thanks to the generous underwriting of a local church. The Admiral Twin has the 
capacity to hold 1,200 cars per service; traffic will be coordinated by a limited number of volunteers. 
 
ALL IN also will follow Admiral Twin’s current protocols: 
- The concession stand will be closed (outside food and drink will be permitted in individual cars). 
- Bathrooms will be open for emergencies only, so attendees are asked to use the restroom at home before they 
arrive. 
 
“These two one-hour services are our chance to come together, respect our health leaders by staying in our cars, 
yet together pray for our city and nation,” Plum said.  
 
Event organizers stress that anyone feeling ill should not attend. 
 
For more information about ALL IN at the Admiral Twin, contact Kyle Willis at kyle@talantonservices.com or 405-
343-8700. For the latest event updates, follow ALL IN on Instagram: Instagram.com/driveinchurch 


